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Basketball Schedule 



Thank You for Supporting Genesee Schools Music 
Program 
Huge Thank You to our Genesee Community for your 
support at our annual Rocktoberfest fundraiser this fall. 
Special shout out to The Barn at Mader Farm for donating 
this venue to support the Genesee School Music 
Department.  So many local businesses stepped up to help 
out, our students were inspired and encouraged at the 
generous support.  Hope you all enjoyed the music, food, 
and entertainment.  See you next year! 

Holiday Jazz Choirs Concert 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2023, 7:30 – 9:30PM 

CONCERT IS AT THE ICCU ARENA 

FREE ADMISSION  

The University of Idaho Lionel Hampton School of Music Jazz Choirs will be joined 

by hundreds of local high school musicians, university student ensembles and 

faculty guests in a great university and community tradition, the annual Jazz Choirs 

Holiday Concert. Genesee's High School and Junior High Choir students will be 

singing and chiming at this outstanding event.  Please come join us at the ICCU 

Arena.  Free and open to the public.  

Genesee Instrumental/Choral Christmas Concert 
Thursday, December 14th, 6:30 p.m. 
Genesee Multi-Purpose Room 
5th Grade Band, 6th Grade Band, JH Choir, HS Choir, JH Band, and High 
School Band will be performing many of our holiday favorites.  Please come 
join us, as we shepherd in the Christmas Spirit. The concert is free and 
open to ANY Genesee Music Patron.  



Sharing Tree 

Sharing Tree 
The Sharing Tree is set up in the Palouse Empire Mall - it's 
located between the AT&T and VGH stores. Tags for Genesee 
children will be placed on the tree through December 5. Tags 
for children in Genesee are RED. 
Gifts can be returned, unwrapped please, to the sleigh in the 
mall or directly to the main office at the school. Gifts need to 
be returned no later than Monday, December 11.  
If you have questions about the Sharing Tree, would like to 
make a donation for families in our community, or would like to 
pick up tags directly as they are available, please contact 
Melissa Hanson at school, 285-1162 or by 
email, mhanson@sd282.org. Thank you for your generous 
support of this project! 
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